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Breakfast/General Meeting December 8, 2018
Meeting called to order: 9:10am Followed by Pledge of Allegiance

36 members attended

Approval of last meetings minutes: all approved

Treasurer's Report: $2,826.37

Membership Report: 73 to finish out 2018. 25 members so far for 2019

1.

Old Business:

Tour to Larry Buchan's shop, Nov 17th-was a success, everyone enjoyed it.A
few PBA members also went. They had lunch at Chili's afterward.

Lake Clarke shores parade, Dec 1st- Benefit for Toys for Tots. We had 6
cars and 10 people participate. Had some rain sprinkles early. Went very
quickly. Lunch at Tom Sawyer's. Won the club participation award.

New Business:

. Holiday Dinner, Sunday December 9th-Tropical Acres at 5:30pm. $35.00 per

person. Kathy Richards and husband from Barcharts were invited and
accepted invite.

Invitation by Steve Saffer to tour private car collection in Boca, Saturday
December 15th at 10:00am. FOOD AND DRINKS will be provided. 5801
Congress Ave, Building B, Boca Raton. Heading north on Congress from
Yamato take a left at the first traffic light. Then first buildings on the right.
Bring chairs. Steve Florence invited Model T club. This collection is a
MUST see. Strongly suggest coming. Drive antique if possible.

New Years Day breakfast run, Tuesday, January 1, 2019. Joined by Model T
club. Meet at Ice Cream Club in Manalapan at 9:30am. Will be departing
there by 10:00am. Lunch arrangements Toojay's-Steve Florence.

Board Meeting moved to Wednesday January 9, 2019.

Fords & Friends show, Saturday, January 12, 2019. Brass Monkey, Lake
Worth. Pre-registration $10.00. Day of show $15.00. Registration begins at
8:00am. Show 9-3pm.

Breakfast/General meeting moved to Saturday January 19, 2019.

7. Club Tour-Saturday, February 2, 2019 to Our Backyard Museum in Plantation

Acres. Not open to public-they have personally invited us. Tour approx. 2 hours.
Driving Model A's and Model T's. Lunch afterwards. More details to come.
Steve Peterson. Please come antique if possible.















As you take a look at some
of the equment in the photo’s
above, you will again get a better idea of what goes on in a
engine rebuild. If I get something wrong don’t blame me.The
upper left you can ream out the cylenders. The lower left you
can finish honeing out the cylender. The lower right are two
Model A Crankshafts and one of them has been balanced.




As I said we had 6 Model A’s on this tour. The sixth car that
is not in the picture is Larrys Phaeton around the corner.

/

L

It was now time to
go on to the second
faze of our outting.
We started to wrap
up all the loose ends
and gather in the
parking lot to see who
would be moving on
and who was not.



I am sure everyone came out
of there with more knowledge
than they had before

It was off to Chili’s
l % for lunch. We left 2
cars at the shop, but
we gained a Cabriolet
and four more people
for lunch, which gave
us and end to a great
day out with our fine
Model A’s
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Dick Rust



INTRODUCING OUR NEW PRESIDENT,
HAROLD GLASS

It is a special occasion when a GC member volunteers to fill an opening
when an officer or board member retires, but Harold Glass did just that. He
stepped up to the plate when outgoing president Harold Fienberg announced
that he was stepping down after 3 busy years as our leader.

Harold and Marlene Glass joined GCMARC in 2015. They are proud owners
of three antiques-a 1912 Model T Touring, a 1921 Model T Touring and a 1931
Fordor, previously owned by John Ford.

Harold and Marlene moved to Florida in 2012 when Marlene retired from her
position as a 1st grade reading recovery teacher. She is Co-President of The
Lake Worth Town And Country Garden Club and a VP of The Lake Worth
Women’s Club. She is a busy lady helping to organize the events of these
groups.

Harold is knowledgeable in all aspects of antique autos. Before moving from
Detroit to Lake Worth, he owned an Auto Service Center, and also sold
commercial real estate. Harold gained a great deal of restoration experience
when helping Marlene’s dad who was a collector of antique autos. One
restoration they worked on was their currently owned Model T Touring that was
damaged in a fire.

The Glasses like to travel to antique car events. They recently trailered their
1921 Model T Touring to an event sponsored by The Model T Club of Belfast,
Maine. They were accompanied by GCMARC members, Steve and Sandy
Florence who also own both Model A’'s and T’s. Another trip took them to a
MARC National event in Gettysburg, PA.

As our new president, Harold will welcome volunteers from the membership
to share in planning and carrying out our club’s activities. Don’t hesitate to
bring suggestions and your special talents to keep our club active and
interesting. Harold will appreciate everyone’s support as he takes on the club
presidency for 2019.

Carolyn Lawatsch






MAFFI Newsletter Minute
December 2018

This past Model A Day, we were fortunate enough to acquire Tim Kelly's Town
Car and Town Car Delivery collection for a stellar display at your world class







TUNE UP & TUBE STEAK

October 27th-a Day to Remember

| love everything we do that's Model A, but one of my favorite things is the
Tune Up and Tube Steaks. It is always a great time.

' Now for me it's a lot of planning and
NTENNI preparation-finding a location, making
. sure | have all the supplies and of
course purchasing the hotdogs, etc.

This year fellow club member Cliff
Glansen graciously offered his
warehouse (museum) for the location.
And if all the phone calls Jerry received
from Cliff were any indication, | think he

B \vas pretty excited to have it at his
= pPlace too. We've been to Cliff's several
times so | knew everyone would be
delighted and amazed to see his
collection of Model A's and
memorabilia. And TOO BAD for those
of you who missed out.
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| really hope | did not miss anyone who
was there, but if | did | plead the 5th. If
you did’t enjoy this, shame on you. Also
many thanks to everyone who sent me
many of these great pictures.




2018 Gold Coast Reg’ion
Holiclay Banquet

We did it again, another great Holiday Banquet get together.
For this we can give much thanks to Dorice Carbone. I don’t
know what she did, or how she manage to do it, We Had 56
people at the dinner. Too the best of my knowledge this is the
hightest number of people in many years.










.‘I

This is just a sample of all of the members involved. Because
all gifts are wrapped, you don’t know what you are picking up??






The last picture shown is Cathie
Richards whith her husband.

Cathie is the one who prints our
OogahBlast. I just thought it would
be nice if everyone knew who did

\ such a great job for us.




LAKE GLARKE SHORES GHRISTMAS PARADE
DEGEMBER 1, 2018

We started out early Saturday
morning under cloudy skies meeting
up along the way to caravan to Lake
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Clarke Shores. As we drove, it started
to rain and did so for the majority of the
ride. The caravan consisted of myself,
Dorice and Jerry Carbone and Michael
Herbstman. We arrived at about 9:45
am, we were greeted by sunshine and
Gene Haynes, Sandy and Steve
Florence with Marlene Glass and Barry Fienberg with Carly,




After registration and coffee and donuts, we proceeded to decorate our
cars (and do some minor repairs and adjustments). The parade started right
on time and the weather was beautiful.
The audience appreciated our cars and
the children ran around picking up the
candy we threw to them. Since the
organizers do not allow walkers, the

parade moved right along at a nice
pace. This is truly one of the best
parades we participate in due to how
well organized they are. We have
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